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Media Release 
 
 
From:  Corporal Jennifer Picardi 
    
 
Re:  Death Investigation Update 
 
 
Date:  September 6, 2013 
 

 
Three bodies have been confirmed deceased at a residence in the Hernando Oaks 
Subdivision, south of Brooksville.  Emergency dispatch received a call from a concerned 
citizen requesting a welfare check of a nearby home.  Hernando County Sheriff’s Office 
Deputies were dispatched to the residence in that subdivision on September 5, 2013 at 10:14 
p.m. to check on the well-being of the residents.  Upon arrival, deputies discovered a crime 
scene, and investigators were called. 
 
Next of kin notifications have been completed. 
 
Sheriff Nienhuis will provide an update at the scene at 11:00 a.m. today. 
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